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Dear Parents/Guardians,						September 2020					

	It was a pleasure to virtually meet so many of you at Open House.  I would like to take this opportunity to thank all of you that have purchased school supplies and all the forms that needed to be completed, as well as signing up for Class Dojo.  Most importantly, I thank you for your help and cooperation.
	I have a few reminders that will help your child be prepared for a wonderful year in Second Grade.

1. Please check your child's classwork each night and send all completed work through Class Dojo Portfolios. Your child will typically have:
reading on App One More Story located on Clever, writing, and math work as well as visiting Sumdog each day.
2. Be sure to contact me if your child will be absent (via Class Dojo or email).
3. Be sure your child eats breakfast, wears proper clothing, and is ready with his/her supplies in a quiet work area promptly at 8:35 a.m. each day.
4. Be sure your child reads daily.  They should also practice math facts and their writing skills
   on a daily basis.  Having your child keep a home journal would be a great idea.
5. Please be sure to have your child join their special area teachers on time. (See Schedule)
6. Please join the PTA, thank you to those that have joined already.
7. Please feel free to send me a text via Class Dojo, email me, or contact me at school if you have any questions or concerns.  I will get back to you when I am not teaching.


		Thank you and I looked forward to teaching your child new things this year!

								Sincerely,

								The Second Grade Teachers
								
